Annex A

Issues for consultation and response form

After completing your response, please e-mail this form to Tracy Allan at HEFCE (t.allan@hefce.ac.uk) and to Peter Deer from the UPA (pjd33@admin.cam.ac.uk) and Gill Slater from the SCOP Personnel Network (g.slater@worc.ac.uk) no later than Thursday 20 January 2005.

In the interests of transparency, we will make all responses publicly available unless specifically asked to keep them confidential, or unless we consider that there is a risk that they might breach legislation. Responses will be anonymised.

Name
………………………………………………………………

□
Individual response

□
Response on behalf of (name of HEI or organisation)………………………………………
1. We expect that HEIs are committed to continuous improvement in all that they do, which carries with it a reasonable requirement to review and assess current activity and progress. We believe that the self-assessment tool is a good way of encouraging continuous improvement in people management practice.

Strongly agree / agree / disagree / strongly disagree

	Comments:




2. We believe that in order to mainstream R&DS funds we require that HEIs should adopt a process of self-assessment (as described in this document and the tool on the web-site), and should produce an action plan and assurance about the validity and objectivity of that process. This should be accompanied by evidence of a commitment to self-assessment in the future. This will enable us to mainstream funds with most benefit and least cost.

Strongly agree / agree / disagree / strongly disagree

	Comments:




3. We consider that it would be reasonable to stop paying R&DS round 2 funds to an HEI after August 2008 if that HEI shows no inclination to assess and develop its people management practices through the use of the tool, or a similar continuous improvement process. 


Strongly agree / agree / disagree / strongly disagree

	Comments:




